
Dear Dentist,





I am a patient who has suffered nerve injury, following previous dental treatment. Please provide preventative and routine dentistry as normal. 





Be aware my mouth may be more sensitive due to the injury. Do not give me an Articaine ID block and avoid repeat ID blocks.  





If a lower molar extraction is planned, please evaluate root-inferior alveolar nerve relationship. 





If I have chronic neuropathic pain and/or acute flare-up in the area of my nerve injury, investigate as normal, please do not do any invasive procedure if there is no pathology present.











